
 

Company Announcement 

The following is a company announcement issued by Klikk Finance plc (the “Company”) 

pursuant to Prospects MTF Rule 4.11.13.  

 

Potential Acquisition of a Substantial Shareholding 

 

Quote 

The Board of Directors announces that it has been made aware of an intention by GO p.l.c. to 

acquire 100% of the shares in the Company.   

The Company will make further announcements as and when necessary. 

 

Unquote  

 

 

_________________________ 

Dr Mikiel Calleja 

Company Secretary 

 

27 September 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


